
 

 
Geocaching Activity 

Saturday July 9th 
Information  

This Saturday (the day before summer camp) Troop 188 will be putting on a Geocaching activity 
at Arapaho Bend Natural area in Fort Collins. We will meet at 9:00am at the north parking lot at 
the very end of East Horsetooth Road. The activity should be over by 12:00pm so that any last 
minute summer camp packing may be done. Bring bug spray, a full water bottle, and a GPS if 
you own one. Participants will be put in patrols and will be sent on multi caches. There will be a 
lot of candy during the whole activity and it should be lots of fun.  
 

If you have any questions, contact Craig Heikes or John Heikes at 223-0983 
 

 


